Dear [Member's Name],

As we approach the end of the year, we would like to take a moment toreflect on our activities
and your participation in the [Club Name]. Your feedback is essential for us to improve and
enhance the experience for all our members.

Participation Evaluation Survey

We kindly ask you to complete the following survey regarding your participation in our club
events and activities over the past year:

How many events did you attend this year?

Which events did you enjoy the most and why?

What suggestions do you have for future events?

On a scale of 1 to 10, how would you rate your overall experience with the club?
Any additional comments or feedback?

Please respond by [Due Date] to ensure your input is considered in our planning for the
upcoming year. You can reply directly to this email or fill out the survey online at [Survey Link].

Thank you for being an invaluable member of the [Club Name]. We appreciate your time and
insights!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Club Name]
[Contact Information]



